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Welcome Back

It was lovely to see all the children back in school looking smart. Summer uniform can
now be worn which includes a blue and white check/striped dress (traditional style).
Please remember that hoodies should only be worn for PE.

Haute en Couleurs Festival

Year 5 took part in creating a banner for the Haute en
Couleurs Festival in Thiers, France. The theme for this year

invited to attend the celebration event at the town hall at 4pm
on Tuesday 16th April to receive their certificates!

Early Years

Lots of construction in the Early Years this week as they created the perfect castle to
find at the top of a beanstalk.




Year 2 DT

A big thank you from Mrs Cooper for all of the cardboard tubes last half term. Year 2
impressed us all with their amazing DT stable structures. Children showed
impressive perseverance and creativity to produce their own individual structures.

Next week

Year 6 are visiting Plas Caerdeon in Wales next week for their residential; we wish
them an enjoyable trip.

Techathon: A group of KS2 children will be taking part in a Techathon Challenge at
Shrewsbury High School.

Handball: A group of KS2 children will be taking part in a Handball Competition at
OWS on Tuesday.

Friday Sports Club : A reminder that there will be no Friday Night Sports Club as
Mr Carter will be away on the residential with Year 6.



TrustEd Student Parliament

On 12th March, Darcey and Elizabeth from year 5, met with 15 other students from our
Trust schools for the first time to decide how they were going to make an impact as part
of the TrustEd Student Parliament they had been elected to be part of. Students had
been asked to vote for a National and Local Charity to raise money for as a whole Trust.
After some very heart felt presentations it was democratically decided that the charities
we would raise money for were Papyrus and Birmingham Children's Hospital. The
student parliament decided they would like a Go Fund Me page:

(https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/trusted-schools)

And that each school would have casual clothes days and cake sales to raise money. At
Castlefields we would like to start with a casual clothes day where the children can wear
blue or red to represent one of the chosen charities. The date for this is Friday
26™ April. The cake sale will be held on Wednesday 22" May. Darcey and Elizabeth
will be a holding an assembly to talk to the pupils all about this.
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BRIDGNORTH LIONS Bridgnorth Walk

If you, or a family member, are able
to join the Castlefields Crew in the
\- , Bridgnorth Walk, please could you

message Hannah on
07500 113 688.

Money raised will be split between
Castlefields Primary School and
JDRF (Juvenile Diabetes

Research Foundation).




